
City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 18-583, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 05-15-2018

Title:
Consideration, discussion, and possible reappointment of Dr. Steve Tiger to the Broken
Arrow Economic Development Corporation (BAEDC) Board of Directors for a three
year term beginning June 1, 2019 and expiring May 31, 2021

Background:
In accordance with the bylaws of the Broken Arrow Economic Development Corporation (BAEDC), the City of
Broken Arrow is to approve the appointment of members. The City Manager recommends the appointment of
Dr. Steve Tiger to the BAEDC Board of Directors. Dr. Steve Tiger was named Tulsa Tech’s Superintendent and
CEO on June 25, 2012. Dr. Tiger leads an organization with approximately 1,000 full and part-time employees,
over 5,000 full-time students, over 30,000 business and industry clients, six campuses and a $150-million-
dollar budget

Cost: $0

Funding Source: None

Requested By: Norman Stephens, Economic Development Coordinator

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: None

Recommendation:
Approve the reappointment of Dr. Steve Tiger to the BAEDC Board of Directors for a three-year term
beginning June 1, 2018 and expiring May 31, 2021
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